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(Mr. Paeac. Czechoslovakia!
conclusion last year of the work of the expert group of the United Nations 
Secretary-General that prepared technical guidelines and procedures for the 
timely and efficient investigation of reports of the possible use of chemical, 
bacteriological (biological) or toxin weapons.

In reply to the request made in resolution 44/115 B, Czechoslovakia 
informed‘the Secretary-General of the United Nations that it is ready to 
provide 2 consultants, 15 qualified experts and 5 laboratories for examination 
and analyses in the event of an investigation of reports of the possible 
of chemical or biological weapons. |
in the fields of analytical and organic chemistry, biochemistry, biology, 
virology and toxicology. They are prepared to take steps to solve the problem 
of the use of chemical or biological weapons, including assistance. On the 
instructions of my Government I have asked the secretariat of the Conference 
to distribute the aforementioned list as a CD document (CD/980), which is 
being circulated.

use
The experts selected are highly qualified

now

Czechoslovakia believes that the list of experts and laboratories may be 
of interest to the Conference on Disarmament, since it is ready to involve 
both these experts and the laboratories in implementing the future convention 
and in particular in the work of the organs of the future Organization for the 
Prohibition of Chemical Weapons. Moreover, presentation of these data by a 
number of countries may result in more contacts between scientists, which will 
promote an extensive exchange of views, scientific publications or scientists 
themselves. Consequently, more effective measures not only against chemical 
weapons but also against highly toxic substances in general, including 
protection of the environment, could be discussed.

We believe that it may be a useful contribution to our deliberations here 
in the Conference to release information on chemicals and facilities relevant 
to the future chemical weapons convention. Therefore, Czechoslovakia will 
continue to present data on its chemical industry as it did for the first time 
in document CD/949.


